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September 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Teams4u Christmas Shoe Box Appeal  

This year Hedingham School and Sixth Form has decided to take part in the Teams4U Christmas 

Shoe Box Appeal. Every year Teams4U sends thousands of shoeboxes to less fortunate children 

across eastern Europe, including Ukraine, Romania and Bosnia.  

To support this appeal, we are asking each form group to put together a shoe box. Taking part in 

this appeal is completely voluntary, and students can contribute as much or as little as they like. If 

you are interested in supporting this appeal, you can help in the following ways: 

• Providing a shoe box for your child’s form group  

• Making a contribution on ParentPay – it costs £3 to send each box, and Teams4U use any 

extra donations to make more boxes.  

• Supplying any of the following for the shoeboxes; items must be new/unused. 

o Toothbrush/toothpaste 

o Soap and flannel/sponge 

o Comb or brush 

o Colouring book  

o Notebook 

o Pencil case  

o Pens, pencils, ruler, coloured pencils 

o Hat, gloves 

o Small toy or game  

o Cuddly toy 

o Small ball, yoyo, skipping rope 

o Sweets (in date to next April) 

We very much hope you will support us in this campaign.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss H Wallis 

Leader of History 

 

 

 


